
Email: registration@aaawm.org or call: 616-222-7032. Once registered, you will 
be provided with the information for phone and online meeting access.

Sign up for one, or all three! Registration required!

JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL THREE PART SERIES...

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 3RD | 2:00 - 3:00 PM

TUESDAY, MARCH 9TH | 2:00 - 3:00 PM

TUESDAY, MARCH 16TH | 2:00 - 3:00 PM

Speaker: Mariah Martin, Equity and Cultural Competency Training Coordinator at 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services

Implicit Bias Training

Speaker: Charles (Chuck) Green, PhD. Professor of Psychology, Hope College 

COVID Long Haulers - Post COVID Health Complications 
Create Medical and Socio-Economic Challenges

Speakers: Dr. Jeff Wolfson, MD, FACC, Mercy Health and Raymond Higbea, Director of the 
School of Public, Nonprofit, and Health Administration, Grand Valley State University

COVID’s Disproportionate Effect on People of Color



Further details on Wednesday, March 3rd session:

STEREOTYPES WITHOUT AND WITHIN: IDENTIFYING AND 
DISMANTLING IMPLICIT BIASES IN HEALTHCARE

Most healthcare providers want to offer excellent care to all their patients, regardless of 
race or ethnicity, but research shows that there are disparities in both health and 

healthcare nonetheless. People of color are less likely to receive the highest standard of 
care, on average, and more likely to sense that their healthcare provider is just “going 

through the motions” with them. Implicit bias is one reason for that.  So what can we do?  
How can providers do their very best for all the patients in their care? Bring your 
questions and your comments and we will explore this important issue together.

SPEAKER BIO:

Charles (Chuck) Green is professor of psychology at Hope College, currently in his 38th 
year with Hope. He is a social psychologist with a particular focus on race in America.

 
He currently teaches and writes full-time in the psychology department. Previously, he 
spent seven years directing the college’s Carl Frost Center for Social Science Research.  

He spent fourteen years as the director of the Phelps Scholars Program, an academic and 
residential opportunity for first-year students interested in race and culture, and he 

continues to teach with the program. Nearly 100 students each year decide to be Phelps 
Scholars, taking classes together, living in the same hall, attending workshops, going on 

trips, and developing the skills to lead and serve in a global society.
 

He gives talks and workshops regularly to various community groups. His recent 
speeches at Hope, for the lecture series on faith, race, and community, can be found on 

the college’s YouTube channel.

SPONSORS


